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1 June 2018
Mr Anthony CHU
Clerk to Public Accounts Committee
Legislative Council Complex
1 Legislative Council Road
Central, Hong Kong

Dear Mr Chu,

Consideration of Chapter 5 of the Director of Audit’s Report No. 70
Department of Health’s efforts in smoking control

Thank you for your letter to the Food and Health Bureau dated 21 
May 2018.  

When considering the reappointment of Members of the Hong Kong 
Council of Smoking and Health (COSH), we will take into account their 
attendance rate during their term, as well as their contribution both during and 
outside meetings, such as their advice and suggestion, their efforts in connecting 
COSH with community resources and stakeholders, etc. The Food and Health 
Bureau and the Department of Health will continue to monitor the performance 
of Members and remind COSH to introduce measures to facilitate a higher 
attendance rate of Members.

Yours sincerely,

(Carol WONG)
for Secretary for Food and Health
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